
 
 
 
June 14, 2018 
 
George Marshall 
City of Coppell 
Engineering Manager 
255 E. Parkway Blvd.   
Coppell, Texas 75019 
 
Re:  Street Name Change 
   
Dear Mr. Marshall,  
 
Please let this letter serve as our formal request to change the name of the street 
in the Petterson Addition subdivision. We would like to request that the street 
currently named Tierra Grande Way be renamed to Aidan’s Court. We have been 
working with Ms. Marcie Diamond to ensure the requested name is acceptable 
for use in the city’s 911 system. Ms. Diamond has confirmed that the name is 
available.  
 
Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Claymoore Engineering, Inc. 

 
 
Matt Moore, P.E. 
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